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June 24, 2021 

 

Update: Notice of Public Workshop and Publication of the Update on the CARB’s 
Review of the SDAPCD 

Public Workshop to Discuss the Current Status of the California Air Resources 
Board’s Review of the San Diego Air Pollution Control District 

 

California Air Resources Board (CARB) staff invites you to participate in a public workshop to 
discuss CARB’s review of the San Diego Air Pollution Control District (SDAPCD), as required 
by Assembly Bill 423 (AB 423, Gloria.) Due to COVID travel limitations, this review has been 
delayed from the original AB 423 timeline.  CARB staff is also pleased to announce the 
publication of the Update on the California Air Resources Board’s Review of the SDAPCD 
that describes how the review will be conducted. A final report containing findings and 
recommendations will be released in Spring of 2022. 

If you would like to view the update report, it is currently posted to our website under 
“Project Files” or click on the link here. 

This will be a remote-only meeting. CARB staff will conduct this workshop via Zoom, a web-
based video conferencing platform. Live Spanish translation services will be provided. During 
the meeting, public participants will be able to ask questions, provide comments, and fully 
participate in the workshop. The workshop will occur on the date and time specified below: 

DATE:                              June 30, 2021 

TIME:                               4:00 p.m. 

LOCATION:                     No Physical Location—Remote Workshop Only 

REGISTRATION LINK:     Zoom Registration Link  

If you wish to be added to the listserv to receive subsequent notices, please sign up via the 
link below: 

Subscribe 

 

Background 

To meet the requirements of AB 423, CARB is evaluating the SDAPCD programs put in place 
to protect public health and looking for areas of potential improvement. This workshop is the 

https://ww2.arb.ca.gov/our-work/programs/san-diego-program-review
https://ww2.arb.ca.gov/sites/default/files/2021-06/2021_06_24_SD_Interim_Report_Final_V4.0.pdf?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0rc-2spzouE9TxMFTG7d6hWc3lRwHVFmnX
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/CARB/subscriber/new?topic_id=AB423
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second public workshop on this topic. Due to COVID travel limitations, this review has been 
delayed from the original AB 423 timeline. CARB has recently released an interim report that 
describes how the review will be conducted and will publish a final report containing findings 
and recommendations in Spring of 2022. In this meeting, our goal is to present a summary of 
the information in the interim report, including the methods and metrics for evaluating the 
District programs. For more information, please visit our website. 

Special Accommodation Request  

If you require special accommodation for the meeting, or need this document in an alternate 
format (e.g. Braille, large print), or another language, please contact Courtney Andrews, Air 
Pollution Specialist, via email or by telephone at (916) 229-0330 as soon as possible, but no 
later than 5 business days before the meeting. 

TTY/TDD/Speech to Speech users may dial 711 for the California Relay Service. 

 

https://ww2.arb.ca.gov/our-work/programs/san-diego-program-review
mailto:courtney.andrews@arb.ca.gov
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